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The	Mission	of	Eden	Prairie	Schools	is	to:	 

Inspire	each	student	to	learn	continuously	so	they	are	empowered	to	reach	personal	fulfillment	and	
contribute	purposefully	to	our	ever-changing	world.		

Eden	Prairie	is	committed	to	providing	a	quality	education	for	each	child	in	our	district.	An	integral	part	
of	our	Strategic	Plan	is	to	“engage	our	stakeholders	to	achieve	our	mission.”	A	collaborative	effort	that	
includes	staff,	students,	parents	and	community	members	should	provide	the	support	needed	to	meet	
each	of	the	following	Mission	Outcomes:	

• Each	student	will	achieve	personal	and	district	expectations	and	be	inspired	to	learn	continuously.	
• Each	student	will	enthusiastically	and	confidently	engage	in	the	continual	pursuit	of	personal	

goals	and	aspirations.	
• Each	student	will	proactively	engage	in	actions	that	contribute	to	community.	

In	alignment	with	Eden	Prairie	Schools’	Mission	and	the	Minnesota	Department	of	Education	
requirements	for	any	school	with	a	Title	I	program,	we	are	committed	to	providing	programs,	activities	
and	procedures	for	the	engagement	of	parents.	These	will	be	planned	and	operated	after	meaningful	
consultation	with	parents	of	children	participating	in	the	Title	I	program,	and	will	include	a	School-
Parent	Compact.	

In	addition	to	our	effort	to	provide	ample	engagement	opportunities	for	all	parent	of	students	receiving	
Title	I	services,	we	also	include	parents	of	children	with	limited	English	proficiency,	parents	of	children	
with	disabilities,	and	the	parents	of	migratory	children.	We	are	committed	to	providing	information	and	
school	reports	in	an	understandable	and	uniform	format,	including,	to	the	extent	practicable,	alternative	
formats	upon	request	in	a	language	parents	can	understand.	

If	the	Eden	Prairie	Schools’	plan	for	Title	I	is	not	satisfactory	to	the	parents	of	participating	children,	the	
school	district	will	submit	any	parent	comments	with	the	plan	when	the	school	district	submits	the	plan	
to	the	Minnesota	Department	of	Education.	 

Where	applicable,	Eden	Prairie	Schools	will	involve	the	parents	of	children	served	in	the	Title	I	schools	in	
decisions	about	how	the	one	percent	of	Title	I	funds	reserved	for	parent	involvement	is	spent	and	will	
ensure	that	not	less	than	95	Percent	of	the	one	percent	goes	directly	to	the	schools.	 
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